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Strategic Review and Share Consolidation 

 

 
As foreshadowed in previous announcements, the Board is pleased to advise that a detailed review of the 
Company has been completed and a strategic growth plan has been developed; Executive Management 
will now focus its attention on execution and adding shareholder value.  The first step in the plan will require 
that the Company complete a consolidation of the existing share capital in order to facilitate new 
institutional support and reposition itself for growth initiatives.  
      
The Board has agreed to set the process in place to consolidate the issued capital of the Company on the 
basis of one (1) share for every twenty (20) shares currently held. This consolidation is subject to approval 
by an ordinary resolution of shareholders to be considered at a specially convened General Meeting, the 
date of which will be advised in a Notice of Meeting to be sent to all shareholders once documentation is 
finalised. 
 
Securing John Borshoff as Managing Director in late October has resulted in multiple benefits flowing to 
the Company starting with attracting the strategic relationship with affiliates of the Sprott Group (“Sprott”), 
stimulating interest in the share register all leading to removal of share overhangs and generally 
reinvigorating investor interest in DYL. The daily average trading volume has increased approximately 
500% since the new management became involved and equity has witnessed around an impressive 600% 
increase in value from 0.04cps to circa 2.5cps resulting in an underlying market capitalisation of circa 
AUD$64M.  
 
The Board believes that the share consolidation is in the best interest of the shareholders and the Board 
has confidence that the proposal will gain the support of its major shareholders.  
 
  
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

MARK PITTS 
Company Secretary 
 


